
04/24/2024

CBC Board of Directors
Citizen For Better Community

Dear Board of Directors,

On behalf of Be A Mentor, Inc., I would like to thank you for your generous donation of $5000
on 04/20/2024.Your commitment to helping our mentoring programs and connecting youth with
volunteer adult mentors in our community is sincerely appreciated. With your support and
assistance, Be A Mentor, Inc. will be able to continue to reach youth through compassionate and
invested adults to guide them into healthy adulthood.

In a variety of studies and reports, young people share that what they would like most is adult
attention and participation in their lives. Through mentoring programs and community
collaborations, Be A Mentor fulfills that very need. Simply by being themselves, spending time,
talking and, most importantly, listening to young people, mentoring adults provides hope where
it has previously been crushed by circumstance and situation.

Since its founding in 1992, Be A Mentor has provided hope to over 4,000 distressed and
disadvantaged young people and currently facilitates over 200 youth-adult relationships in this
beneficial program. Thanks to your support, we will be able to continue to grow and serve more
youth in our community.

Be A Mentor, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to
the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial
donation. For your reference, our non-profit ID # is 94-3165640.

Thank you again.

Warm regards,

Robert Goetsch
President
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